
University Senate      

 

TO: George M. Philip, President

FROM: Eric Lifshin, Chair, University Senate

SUBJECT: Senate Legislation

DATE: May 18, 2011

The following Senate bills, which were approved at the Senate meeting of May 9, 2011, are being 
submitted to you for your consideration.

Senate Bill 1011-15 Realignment of FRM GAP Requirements with School of Business 
GPA Requirements

Senate Bill 1011-16:   Changes to History Major

Senate Bill 1011-17: Suspension of Admission to MS in Health Policy and Management

Attachments
Cc: Vince Delio

 


